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Dear trout farm friends, 

We wish to invite you to 

The Revival of Eucumbene Trout Farm

Saturday 1st June 2013 at 10.30 

Festivities will include: 

� formal welcome

� farm tour 

� trout tasting samples 

finishing with a release of trout into our lake. 

Looking forward to welcoming you then, 

Peter and Karen 

1066 Stoney Creek Road 

Rocky Plain 2628 

RSVP flyfishing@eucumbenetroutfarm.com or 
64568866

This�early�photo,�circa�1974,�shows�the�original�pontoons�and�
trout�cages�on�the�lake,�before�current�tanks�were�built.


